
Nursery News December 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Please see information below. 

Nursery times 

Thank you to everyone who responded to my email regarding amending the timings of our day. The 

overwhelming majority voted to change the times so from the 4th of January session times will be 8.45-

11.45am and 11.45-2.45pm. 

Concert 

Thank you to you all for logging on to watch the Christmas concert this week. We were enormously 

proud of all the children and they had a wonderful time singing for you. 

Water bottles 

Please can you continue to send in a named water bottle for your child daily please.  

Labelling 

Please can we remind you to label all items of clothing that come into the Nursery, particularly jumpers, 

cardigans, coats, and hats. As the children are all the same size it is extremely hard to match clothing 

back to a child at the end of the day! 

Pull ups 

If your child is not potty training, please can we ask that they attend in nappies as this makes changing 

them so much quicker and easier for the children. 

Parents Sessions 

On the 7th of February, there will be a drop-in session for parents of Nursery and Reception children in 

the hall, where the teaching staff will hold a display around all learning areas with the Early Years 

Foundation Stage. This will be from 1.30 - 2.40.  We hope you can join us. 

After the February half term, we will invite you to join us for a short session where you can join your 

child to complete some activities within the Nursery linked to our topic. More details will follow. 

Nursery will close on Friday 16th of December and we will reopen on Wednesday the 4th of January. 

We hope you all have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

The Nursery Team 

 

 

 


